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Encouraging participation in our representative democracy is a cornerstone of a well 

functioning democracy. Oregon's mail in voting has proven to be cost effective, 

efficient, safe and it encourages individuals to participate in our democracy and 

exercise their right to vote. There is negligeable evidence of fraud or abuse in the 

Oregon system. Given the rural nature of much of the state, mail in voting makes 

voting far more accessible to many voters. No reasonable person can look at the 

facts and evidence of Oregon's mail in voting system and make any conclusion other 

than it works well. The only reason to require in-person voting would be to 

disenfranchise voters in rural areas, voters of limited means or who lack 

transportation, voters with disabilities or voters who cannot physically get to the polls 

on election day due to work, travel, weather, illness or intimidation. 

 

Protect Oregon's Mail in Voting System. 

Vote no on SB 210 2025 


